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Executive Director (Education & Children’s Services) Sheena Devlin 

          
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
 

SQA Examinations 2018 S5/6 Study Leave 
 
 
I write to remind you that study leave will run from Monday 30 April to Monday 4 June inclusive.  
 
If your son/daughter intends to resume their studies next session, it is expected that they will return to 
Crieff High School to attend classes on the first school day after their last exam. 
 
If you would like any clarification of the information contained in this letter please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr David Macluskey 
DHT- School Improvement 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Christine E Deeley 
Headteacher 
 
Crieff High School 
Strathearn Community Campus 
Pittenzie Road  CRIEFF  PH7 3JN 
 
Tel 01764 657600  Fax 01764 652842 
Email crieffhigh@pkc.gov.uk 
 
Contact    Mr D Macluskey 
 
Ref  DM/KU 
 
 

Date  15 March 2018 
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